
Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Year 6 Grazebrook families,

The children have had a settled start to this spring term, classroom learning walks
have captured high-levels of oracy and a positive attitude to learning with children
prioritising explaining their thinking.

Please be reminded that the statutory key stage 2 tests are timetabled from Monday
13 May to Thursday 16 May 2024. On Wednesday 24th April, I will be running a
parent information session about the SATs at 9am in the main hall. This session will
take about 20 minutes and will be an opportunity for you to ask questions and find
out more about the SATs week. As we approach May, please note that the Year 6
class timetable (8:45am-3:30pm), is subject to change to support pupil learning
goals.

Maths and Reading Clubs which are held before/during/after school resume Monday
15th January. The groups have been updated; therefore, If your child received a letter
today it means that they have been invited to attend.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs. Cabey and Ms. Williams
Year 6 Class Teachers

Kind regards,

Ms. Bunbury
Assistant Headteacher

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-key-stage-2-tests

